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2nd February 2024 
 

 
YEAR 10 PARENTS’ EVENING 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Re: Year 10 Parent Evening — Thursday 8th February- 2024 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend the Year 10 Parent Evening 
on Thursday 8th February. The evening will start at 5pm and finish at 6pm. Tea, coffee and 
refreshments will be provided in the restaurant on arrival.  
 
During the evening, you will be provided with an overview of each subject’s content and, most 
importantly, strategies which you can use to support your child’s learning. It would be useful 
for parents to bring a copy of your child’s progress report.   
 
Please do take the time to come to this event as we feel it is vital to ensure our pupils are as 
fully supported as possible both at school and at home. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing you there as part of our joint commitment to ensuring 
our pupils’ future success. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms Robinson 
College leader – Durham  
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Please see below instructions on how to book your appointments once you have logged in to 
My Child at School: 
 
Parents Evening booking 
Select Parents Evening 

 
 
Teachers’ names will then appear who teach your child: 

 
 
 
 
Parents click on the staff member and then book the slot you wish the teacher to call you 
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If you have any problems accessing My Child at School or do not have a login, please 
contact the main office. 
 
We are constantly trying to raise the achievement of our pupils and build on the success that 
we have already achieved.  Parents' evenings strengthen the strong links between home 
and school that underpin this success.  
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